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In Brief: 

 Our Words of the Week  

 were ‘Hard Work’ 

 

 Putting language skills to 

the test! Suthers students 

are competing in the  

 Vocab Express League of 

 Champions, an  

 international French vocab 

 contest. Bonne chance!  

 

 Year 7 Meet the Tutor 

evening Thursday 18 

October 16:30—19:00 

 

 Join us for our Open 

Morning on Saturday 20 

October in aid of  

 Macmillan. Please RSVP.  

 

 Is your child a lifesaver? 

Restart A Heart Day is 

coming on 16.10.18 which 

will give every child the 

chance to learn essential  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

Year 7 have shown a great level of curiosity in Geography this week, explor-

ing the conventions of maps, how to make sense of grid references and dis-

covering a whole lot more about the geography of their local area.  

Year 7 students getting to grips with map reading and discovering more about the geography of 

their local area this week in their lessons.  

MathsWatch League Update Term 1 A big well done to the 

Year 8s who are current-

ly topping the table for 

engagement with 

MathsWatch, our online 

independent learning 

tool in mathematics. 

Who will claim the top 

spot overall this term?  

CARTOGRAPHY AND CURIOSITY IN GEOGRAPHY  

LOOKING FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU  
Following our hugely successful open evening we have been very pleased to 

welcome prospective parents and their children into school this week for a 

look at Suthers School life on a normal working day. A big thank you to the 

students and staff involved in making our visitors feel so welcome—And as we 

head towards the penultimate week of Term 1, we are also looking forward to 

Restart A Heart Day 2018, an event run in association with the East Midlands 

Ambulance Service and the British Heart Foundation which is designed to help 

create a whole new generation of life-savers. We are also really looking for-

ward to welcoming parents of our new Year 7s to our ‘Meet the Tutor’ even-

ing on Thursday, as well as opening our doors next Saturday morning to all 

parents and students for our annual Open House event in aid of Macmillan 

Cancer Support. We do hope that you can join us—If you haven't already 

done so, please RSVP by emailing: nfriend@suthersschool.co.uk    
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